From: <u>bearcreekecorangers@yahoo.ca</u> [mailto:bearcreekecorangers@yahoo.ca]

Sent: September 24, 2013 1:57 PM

To: Dawn McAlpine

Subject: Pratt Hansen proposal

Kristina Bryant and Robin Brandon of Bear Creek Eco Rangers would like the opportunity to voice our opposition to the proposed development by Pratt Hansen in the Bear Creek area. We feel as though there is a reason to be concerned that this development will make a negative impact in the wetland Eco system.

We encourage the council to take the stand we have and to not let apprehension of the OMB process stand in the way of denying this application.

Please include us in the Monday September 30 2013 agenda. We will share 10 minutes allowed and will speak on behalf of the Bear Creek Eco Rangers.

Robin Brandon

Sent from Yahoo! Mail for iPhone